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October 3, 1997
HANM DELIVERED

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director
Division of Records and Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-08950

Re: Petition for approval of residential customer service
guarantee credits by Tampa Electric Company;
FPSC Docket No, 970684-EI

Dear Ms. Bayo:

At the conclusion of the Commission’s Agenda Conference
discussion of the above docketed matter Tampa Electric withdrew the
tariff proposal for which this docket had been opened.
Accordingly, the company requests that this docket be closed.

Please acknowledge receipt and filing of the above by stamping
the duplicate copy of this letter and returning same to this
writer.

Thank you for your assistance in connection with this matter.

Sincerely,
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